
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To each Member of Bandon-Kinsale Municipal District Area 

Kindly take notice that the Statutory Jan Municipal Meeting Bandon-Kinsale Municipal 

District Area will be held on Tuesday 27th Feb 2024 in the Bandon Library and on Microsoft 

Teams at 10:00am. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Dunne 

Municipal District Officer. 

 

 

Agenda for Ordinary Meeting 

 

1. Minutes 

 

a) Confirmation of minutes of Municipal District of Bandon-Kinsale Meeting on 23rd 

Jan 2024 

 

b) Matters arising from Minutes dated 23rd Jan 2024 

 

2. Reports & Recommendations. 

 

a) Engineers report 

b) Municipal Officer report 

 

 

 

3. Statutory Business 

Section 183:  

1)Grant of Right of Way at 2 Woodvale Drive, Ballinspittle, Co. Cork to Elaine 

O’Sullivan for €1 
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2)Notice of Motion Cllr G.Coughlan 

• ‘That Bandon Kinsale MD would undertake a review of parking facilities in 

Courtmacsherry and consider the installation of EV chargers to facilitate local people 

and holiday makers.’ 

•             ZEVI ( Zero Emission Vehicles Ireland) to prepare a strategy of the rollout of 

same 

parking realignment on the pier last year 

We will be asking that any boats parked in bays as this is easting into spaces  

  

• ‘That Bandon Kinsale MD would implement a one-way traffic system at The Rock, 

Kinsale, with traffic travelling up The Rock and down to the town via Barrack Street. 

This to facilitate the construction of a footpath to ensure the  safety of pedestrians. ‘ 

  

• That Bandon Kinsale MD will invite representatives from Irish Water to discuss 

current operations and future plans for managing the water distribution and 

management from the River Bandon with members. 

Further, in the course of such a meeting, I propose that BKMD would call for two 

new reservoirs on the Bandon River , one on the south side of Bandon town and one 

for Innishannon Water treatment plant which could be used to supply Bandon instead 

of pumping water from Inniscarra.  

Further, that the River Lee would in future supply the entirety of the population of 

Carrigaline, replacing the current situation where half of Carrigaline is supplied from 

the Bandon River. These measures to be put in place to secure water supply in to the 

future for the rapidly growing populations of  Bandon and Kinsale along with the 

hospitals, schools and businesses in the area in to the future.  

 

 

4.Correspondence 

Correspondence- 

Twinning.pdf
 

 

 

 

5. Any Other Business. 

 

 

 

 


